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JUN I T 1994

Docket Nos. 50-352
50-353

Mr. D. M. Smith
Senior Vice President-Nuclear
PECO Energy
Nuclear Group Headquarters
Correspondence Control Desk
P.O. Box 195
Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-0195

Dear Mr. Smith:

SUBJECT: COMBINED INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-352/94-12 AND 50-353/94-12
1

This letter transmits the results of the resident safety inspection by Messrs. N. Perry,
T. Easlick and Ms. A. Wilford from May 3, through June 6,1994, at the Limerick
Generating Station, Limerick, Pennsylvania. The inspection focused on issues important to
ensuring the public health and safety and consisted of observations of activities, reviews of
documents and interviews with plant personnel. The results are documented in the enclosed
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report and were discussed with Mr. R. Boyce of your staff at the conclusion of the
inspection.

In general, activities were found to be conducted safely. In one instance, enforcement |
discretion was exercised because of PECO Energy's comprehensive corrective actions. The
event involved a health physics technician's failure to properly enter the projected release
time into the dose assessment computer code during a reactor water cleanup (RWCU) resin
transfer, as well as the technician's failure to acknowledge that the projected offsite dose was
in excess of the Emergency Action Level, for an Unusual Event declaration.

The plant staff's overall response to problems associated with both the RCIC systems was
assessed as weak. Operators did not identify a low oil level on the Unit 1 RCIC pump.
Furthermore, it took over 2 days for plant personnel to add oil to the Unit 2 RCIC oil pump. |
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IIn accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter and
its enclosures will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.
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Your cooperation is appreciated. |

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

EDWARD C. WENZINGER

Edward C. Wenzinger, Chief
Projects Branch No. 2
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosures: NRC Region I Inspection Report 50-352/94-12 & 50-353/94-12

cc w/encis:
J. Doering, Chairman, Nuclear Review Board
D. R. Helwig, Vice President - Limerick Generating Station
G. A. Hunger, Jr., Manager - Licensing Section
J. L. Kantner, Regulatory Engineer - Limerick Generating Station
Secretary, Nuclear Committee of the Board
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
K. Abraham, PAO (2)
NRC Resident Inspector, Limerick ;

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
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bec w/ encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
K. Gallagher, DRP

bec w/ encl: (Via E-Mail)
V. McCree, OEDO
F. Rinaldi, NRR
C. Miller, PDI-2, NRR
M. Shannon, ILPB
A. Wilford, OE
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